
   
  
        

MASS INTENTIONS 
 
  

Saturday,     January 18th  

      8:00 am   June Heilman  (NO) 

     4:00  pm   People of the Parish  (NO) 

Sunday,  January 19th (Second Sunday in Ordinary Time) 
     7:30  am    Cianciara Family  (TLM)  

     9:15  am    People of the Parish (NO) 

Monday,  January 20th  (St. Fabian, Pope and Martyr: St. 

Sebastian, Martyr)  Martin Luther King, Jr. 

Holiday 
     7:30  am    Sister Marie of the Incarnation  (NO) 

Tuesday,  January 21st (St. Agnes, Virgin and Martyr)  

     7:30  am     The Sigmund Family  (NO) 

Wednesday,  January 22nd (St. Vincent, Deacon and Martyr) 

  Day of Prayer for the Legal Protection of 

  Unborn Children 

      7:30  am   Special Intention  (NO) 

Thursday,  January 23rd (St. Marianne Cope, Virgin: St. 

Vincent, Deacon and Martyr) 

      7.30  am   Peter John Vandercook  (NO) 

Friday,  January 24th  (St. Francis de Sales, Bishop and 

Doctor of the Church) 

      7:30  am    Fr. Richard Heilman  (NO) 

Saturday,  January 25th (Conversion of St. Paul, Apostle) 

      8:00   am   Timothy Korger  (NO) 

      4:00   pm   People of the Parish  (NO) 

Sunday,  January 26th (Third Sunday in Ordinary Time)  

      7:30   am    Bill Kehoe  (TLM) 

      9:15   am    Harold and Bill Krantz   (NO) 

        

     
 
 
      

LITURGICAL ROLES 
 

JANUARY 25 AND 26 
 
Sacristan 
 
Sat.  4:00 pm       Cheryl Leik  

Sun. 9:15 am Bill Exner 

 

Lector 

 
Sat.  4:00 pm  Mike Kasianowicz 
Sun. 9:15 am Joy Exner 

 

Greeters 

 

Sat.   4:00 pm Cheryl Leik  

Sun   9:15 am Paul and Marji Krantz   

 
     
 If you are not able to fulfill your extraordinary minister 

role, please find a substitute.  

If someone shared with you she was pregnant and hadn’t 

ruled out having an abortion, would you know how to re-

spond?....When a woman is facing a difficult pregnancy, the 

reaction of the first person she tells tends to set the tone for 

her decision-making.  How do we respond to our friend in a 

loving way that is life-affirming for both her and her baby? 

Consider the four steps of the L-O-V-E  Approach: Listen 

and Lean, Open Options, Vision and Value, and Extend and 

Empower.”  Read more at: www.respectlife.org/l-o-v-e) 

  

  USCCB Secretariat of Pro-Life Activities 

  “What to Do When a Friend is Consider- 

  ing Abortion: (www.respectlife.org/l-o-v-e) 

 
“Now the Lord has spoken who formed me as his servant from 

the womb…..” 

    

     Isaiah 49:5 

 

God has given each of us different gifts.  In order for God’s 

plan to work, you have to do what God is calling you to do, 

and I have to do what God is calling me to do.  And guess 

what?  God has given each of us a different plan!  So, stop 

comparing yourself to others. Don’t let envy and jealousy 

enter your life.  Be thankful for the gifts God has given you 

and generously share them with others.   

 

WELCOME NEW PARISHIONER 

 

ANN GARRISON 

 
SAFE HAVEN SUNDAY 

 

This Sunday, January 19, is Safe Haven Sunday.  The most 

powerful tool we have when it comes to teaching our chil-

dren about the beauty of their sexuality in the digital age is 

conversation.  Real, honest, “Look them in the eyes” conver-

sations about their deep questions.  In the digital age, pas-

sive parenting is not an option—the internet never rests.  

“Confident”, a guide book for parents is available on the 

table in the Narthex today.    

 

PLEASE SUPPORT OUR ADVERTISERS 



 

SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                      January 19, 2020 

 

 

 

 

 
  

Collection Report 
     January 12, 2020 

 
  Actual               Budget                Variance 

  

Weekly               $     7,213.59     $      5,437.50          $1,776.08 

Year To Date     $ 162,059.32      $ 168,375.00        ( $6,315.68)  

                     

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

THANK YOU FOR USING YOUR  

ENVELOPES OR DONATING ON LINE 

  

 

 

 

MADISON CATHOLIC WOMEN’S CLUB 

 

All women of  the Diocese of Madison are invited to a 

Luncheon and Annual Baby Shower meeting on Tuesday, 

Feb. 22 at St. Bernard Catholic Church, Middleton, WI.  

Rosary and Mass begin at 10:40 am followed by noon lunch-

eon and program:  Our Catholic Schools, presented by the 

Madison Diocese Superintendent of Catholic Schools, Mi-

chael Lancaster.  Guests are encourage to bring unwrapped 

baby shower gifts and infant size clothing.  Cash and check 

donations are also welcome.  Send reservations by check 

payable to Madison Catholic Woman’s Club for $18 per 

person to Gail Yellen-Shiring, 2222 Hillington Green, Madi-

son, WI 53726, 608-577-0131 by Tuesday, Feb. 4th 

(Deadline).  Include guest names with your reservation.  The 

facility is barrier free. 

 

Website:  madisoncatholicwomansclub.org 

 

THANK YOU 

 

St. Mary’s Volunteers delivered 67.66 pounds of food to the 

Mt. Horeb Area Food Pantry.   

 

Thank you to all you give generously to this important min-

istry.   

 

Popular items at the Pantry are:  Cereal, muffin mixes, pan-

cake mix, soups, canned stew, canned meats and fish, 

canned fruits and vegetables, peanut butter, instant mashed 

potatoes, meals in a box, cooking oils, crackers, nuts, pasta, 

rice.   

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTE 

 

Please note that for everyone's safety, we are asking that the 

East entrance doors to the Narthex be only used for Emer-

gency exit purposes.  The landing and steps become very 

slippery when there is minimal moisture or slush.  The con-

tractor will make the necessary repairs in the spring.  Thank 

you in advance for your cooperation. 

 

ST. FRANCIS XAVIER SCHOOL NOW ENROLLING 

FOR 20/21 SCHOOL YEAR  

 

Interested in learning more about St. Francis Xavier Catho-

lic School?  All St. Mary Pine Bluff parishioners are invited 

to attend the Catholic Schools Week Open House on Sun-

day, Jan. 26 from 9:30 am until noon.  Enjoy a free conti-

nental breakfast, tour the school, peruse student works on 

display and meet the teachers and staff.  St. Francis Xavier 

offers the same, low tuition rates to all Madison Diocese Par-

ish Members as it does its own members.  Parish Member-

ship not required to enroll at school.  

    
CONGRATULATIONS AND BEST WISHES 

 

Recently Baptized at St. Mary Pine Bluff were: 

 

Lucas Stephen Howard, son of John and Jacqueline Howard 

 

and 

 

Conrad Frederik Seyfert, son of Christopher and Emily  

Seyfert 

 

 

BE A PART OF MARRIGE PREPARATON SPONSORED 

BY THE DIOCESE OF MADISON 

 

WITNESS TO LOVE TRAINING SESSION 

 

Training includes:  Program Materials, Online Resources, 

Ongoing Support for Practical Application. 

 

Lunch Provided 

 

Saturday, March 7, 2020 from 9 am to 3:30 pm at Holy 

Name Heights, 702 S High Point Rd, Madison, WI  

 

Register at:  madisondiocese.org/wtl 

 

Any questions, contact John Joy at 608-821-4517 or 

John.Joy@MadisonDiocese.org 


